
Project Back to School 
What is Operation Wildcat? We are a 501C3 that works with the Mechanicsburg Area School District 

administration, staff and community to pool resources to help our district students, families and staff in 

need – on an on-going basis. 

 

What is Project Back to School? This summer we are collecting the items listed below in donation bins 

throughout our district from the end of school through Labor Day. Items are stored in a central storage 

site in a school building for distribution to students in need.  

 

What Items are Needed? 

Back to School Supplies (new): backpacks for high schoolers, colored pencils, 

composition books, crayons, earbuds, erasers, folders, glue sticks, highlighters, index 

cards, notebook paper, pencil boxes/cases, pencil sharpeners 

Calculators (new or gently used): Texas Instrument 34 & 83 models  

Personal Items (new): Brushes, Combs, Chapstick, Conditioner, Deodorant, Dry 

Shampoo, Ponytail holders, Razors, Shampoo, Shaving cream, Soap, Toothbrushes, 

Toothpaste, Underwear, Wet Ones Wipes 

Books (new or gently used): All school ages 

 

Where can I donate Items? 

Look for “Operation Wildcat” donation bins at these participating collection sites: 

MASD Schools: Kindergarten, Broad, Northside, Shepherdstown, Elmwood, MMS and District Office, 

Mechanicsburg Recreation Office, Americhoice (Bumble Bee Hollow), George’s Cleaners (Mech & UA), 

Joseph T. Simpson Public Library, Immanuel Church (July only), Mechanicsburg Brethren In Christ 

Church (June only), Shepherdstown United Methodist Church  

 

Donations will also be accepted at OW Warehouse 507 N York St Saturdays & Sundays 1-3pm 

 

Gift cards to Giant, Grocery Outlet, Wal-Mart and Target can also be donated.   

Gift cards can be mailed to or dropped off at the district office c/o “Operation 

Wildcat”, MASD, 600 South Norway Street, Mechanicsburg PA 17055. 

 

If you have a child in MASD and need help with back-to-school items, etc., please 

contact your child’s school counselor or nurse. All requests are kept confidential.   

 

For more information on or to get involved in Operation Wildcat, please visit our website 

www.operationwildcat.org, our Facebook page or contact Leslie Collins 717-795-7372, 

operationwildcatmasd@gmail.com 

 

http://www.operationwildcat.org/

